
Smith, Ralph N- DNR 

From: Smith, Ralph N - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, August 03, 2017 7:52AM 
'lincolntown'; 'jeerick61@gmail.com' 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Robinson, John H - DNR (John.Robinson@wisconsin.gov) 

RE: Four Corners Store soil contamination 

Dear Mr. Doug Glaspie, Chairman of the Town of Lincoln, 

Good Morning! You're most welcome. Thanks for your email, we will take it under advisement. I will be presenting the 

Four Corners Tavern case to the DNR Northern Region {NOR} Closure Committee tomorrow, Friday, August 4th, 
2017. Are there any road construction or road resurfacing plans that we should take into account with regards to our 

closure review decisions? 

Regards, 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Ralph N. Smith 
Hydrogeologist- Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

Division of Environmental Management 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

101 S. Webster St., PO Box 7921 

Madison, WI 53707-7921 

Phone: (608) 261-6543 

Fax: (608) 267-7646 

Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov 

From: lincolntown [mailto:lincolntown@cheqnet.net] 
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 7:20AM 
To: Smith, Ralph N - DNR 
Subject: Four Corners Store soil contamination 

Mr Ralph Smith, 
After further review of the situation it is the opinion of the Town of Lincoln that being there is no known record 
of easement and the area is only maintained by the Town for transportation purposes that the current land 
owners be responsible for any further obligations concerning the contamination. 

We would there for assume that any closure documents would reflect that only the current land owners be 
responsible for any associated costs or legal responsibility caused by the contamination located on their 
properties. 

Thanks for your time and consideration in this matter. 
Doug Glaspie,Chairman of the Town of Lincoln 

1 


